
 

 

 

Neighbors, 

As you may have noticed, there is a bit of increased activity within your 
community.  Over the next few Months, we will be placing conduit.  Some of our 
work will require incidental excavation as well as the installation of large vaults. 
We will have some traffic control lane closures and some road closures on River 
Rd between North and South Crates.   We are committed to keeping our impact to 
a minimum and restoring all disturbed areas in a quality manner.  We will be 
starting May 2nd and hope to complete by July 23rd.  Should any issues arise 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Robinson Brothers Construction is performing the work. Our Corporate number is 
360-576-5359 Please reach out with any questions or Concerns. 

Thank you, 

Robinson Brothers Construction 

6150 NE 137th Ave 

Vancouver, WA 98682 

 


